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COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

The Board of Directors of United Finance p.l.c has on the 20 April 2015 

approved the Company’s Financial Statements for the year ended 31 

December 2014. 

 

The Annual Report is available for viewing on the Company’s website 
www.unitedfinance.com.mt.    

 
 

 

 
 

Godwin Spiteri 

Company Secretary 

 

 

21 April, 2015 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

United Finance plc 

GB Buildings, 

2nd Floor, 

Triq il-Watar, Ta’ Xbiex, Malta 

Tel: (+356) 21 314630/1/2/3 

Fax: (+356) 21 322544/320687 

e-mail: info@unitedfinance.com.mt 

Reg. No: C26598 

http://www.unitedfinance.com.mt/

